
HB 1583 

Senate State and Local Government 

Chairman Roers and Committee Members 

  I am strongly In favor of HB 1583. This legislation aims to discourage the 
spread of misinformation, actually lying to their continuants, during political 
campaigns by introducing both criminal penalties and civil litigation options 
for candidates who are targets of deliberately false or misleading and out right 
lying in political communications. I strongly urge a Do Pass on HB 1583, the 
bill needs pass and  sent to the Governor.  

 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein 

US Navy (Veteran) 
US Army-NDNG (Retired) 

 


